
 

 

  
 
 

 
Have you seen our fact sheets? 

See the ‘considerations when developing around electricity infrastructure’ section of our website 
www.ergon.com.au/referralagency 

 

 

12 April 2024 

 

GCJLT Holdings Pty Ltd 

C/- Capricorn Survey Group (CQ) Pty Ltd 

via email: reception@csgcq.com.au  

Attention: Madi Day  

 

cc Rockhampton Regional Council  

via email: enquiries@rrc.qld.gov.au  

Attention: Kathy McDonald 

 
Dear Madi, 

 

Referral Response Notice to Development Application for Reconfiguration of a 

Lot (one lot into four lots) located over land at McLaughlin Street, Parkhurst 

and described as Lot 5 on SP333392.   

Council Ref: D/146-2023 
Our Ref: ECM 19051127 
 

We refer to the above referenced Development Application, which has been referred 

to Ergon in accordance with the Planning Act 2016. 

 

In accordance with Schedule 10, Part 9, Division 2 of the Planning Regulation 2017, 

the application has been assessed against the purposes of the Electricity Act 1994 

and Electrical Safety Act 2002.  This response has been provided pursuant to the 

requirements of section 56(1) of the Planning Act 2016. 

 

As an Advice agency to the application, Ergon has no requirements in relation to the 

proposed 4 lot Reconfiguration.   

 

Should you require any further information on the above matter, please contact the 

undersigned on 0428 943 997 or email scott.pearson@energyq.com.au.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Scott Pearson   

Senior Town Planner 
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